
Strategic  
report

«The Board of Directors notes with satisfaction that 
despite the unprecedented difficult conditions for 
fleet operations throughout 2020 arising from the 
serious restrictions due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 
Sovcomflot has fulfilled its obligations towards its 
customers. Record results were achieved on a number 
of key operating and financial indicators. The Company 
continued to consistently implement its strategic 
development plans and significantly strengthened its 
position in the key business segments, primarily the 
LNG shipping segment.»
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The Arctic tanker Kirill Lavrov at anchorage  
in the port of Murmansk, Kola Bay


